
NOTICEPRIVATE 


EOEA Fiscal Year 2006 Budget Hearing
The Massachusetts Executive Office of Environmental Affairs (EOEA) will hold a hearing to allow interested parties to provide their comments as part of our Fiscal Year 2006 budget recommendation process.

•  DATE:


Wednesday, October 27, 2004


•  TIME:


9:30 am to l1:30 a.m.






Conference Room B, 2nd Floor


•  LOCATION:
100 Cambridge Street






Boston, MA  02114

Written comment is encouraged prior to the hearing.  Interested parties may also submit written comments at the hearing or through the close of business on November 19, 2004.  Please address them to:



Ellen Roy Herzfelder, Secretary



Massachusetts Executive Office of Environmental Affairs



100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900



Boston, MA  02114



ATTENTION:  FY 2006 BUDGET

For those attending the hearing please be sure to bring a picture I.D. in order to enter the building.

